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I am in opposition to taxing water usage as a resident or otherwise. This appears to 

be yet another effort to tax Oregonians simply to increase funding for who knows 

what. It is interesting to me that this really hits home for rural communities and people 

and yet these people and communities are predominantly against nearly everything 

this current Oregon administration stands for including yet another tax. It quite literally 

makes no sense. What do I get in return for this tax?? Nothing! What’s next, the air I 

breath tax??? 


